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Geneva, the 18th of January 2020
Excellency,

The delegation of Poland would like to thank the delegation of Lebanon for the presentation of their national report. We acknowledge the Lebanese government’s engagement in the UPR process and support for the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights. Poland recommends Lebanon to:

· accede to and implement the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court in national legislation;

· ratify the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities and its Optional Protocol.
Poland recognizes efforts undertaken by Lebanon with regard to human rights, improvement of standards of democracy, transparency and the rule of law. We acknowledge that addressing numerous challenges, such as corruption, unprecedented pressure on health and social systems exacerbated by hosting great number of refugees combined with COVID-19 pandemic but also the need to improve and unify the legal protection framework of women and children is an enormous task. 
Taking that into account, Poland would like to encourage the Government to undertake consolidated legislative action towards full abolition of death penalty and strengthen its engagement with international partners by acceding to key treaties identified in our recommendation.
I thank you.
